RANSOM COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
Budget Meeting – August 8, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. by Chairman Joe Mathern. Connie Gilbert, Neil Olerud, Andrew Beerman, Greg Schwab, and Joe Mathern were all present. 

Software – was discussed. There have been some constant struggles with CPT, and unknown with all the staff changes over the past few years within CPT. Gentzkow would like to see the county look into some other software companies. Beerman moved, seconded by Olerud to look into getting info on changing software companies. All aye. Motion carried.

Preliminary Budget - Schwab moved, seconded by Beerman to approve the preliminary budget at 81.00 mills. All aye. Motion carried. 

Meeting adjourned at 12:25 p.m.
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